
 

RAC VIP COMMITTEE MINUTES 

JULY  7, 2021 

 Club Room 

Evelyn Snoeren, Chairperson, called the meeting 

to order at 2:10 pm. 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were read 

and approved. 

 

A quorum was in attendance.  Those attending 

were  Evelyn Snoeren, Chairperson; Joan 

Macholl Secretary, Joe Graff, Ann Graff, 

 Phyllis Black (RAC Rep),Tomi Reneau, Barbara 

Kirchner, 

Bridget Guarino was introduced as a new 

member of the Board. 

 

Joe Graff indicted that there was no interest in 

Listening Books. There is a magazine published  

called Choice Magazine which is an audio 

publication.  It is similar to Reader's Digest.It 



can be downloaded and put on a talking 

machine.  The web site for talking books is 

https://nlsbard.doc.gov 

 

Discssion was held on inviting Bob Schieffer who 

is a vendor of visual supplies.  The time could be 

with our meeting but from 10 to noon.  We would 

need the room from 9 to 1 pm to allow for set up 

and shut down.   

 

Evelyn received a group of CD's from one of the 

local eye dealers.  The CD's cover a series of 

eye problems from Catarrachs, to Dry Eye etc. 

It is unclear whether we have permission to copy 

them and distribute them or not?  Questions to 

be answered.  Meanwhile Barbara Kirchner will 

take the CD's and play them and make here 

recommendations 

 

The Round Table meetings were discussed.  

More publicity was suggested but the current 

attendance is at an  ideal level. 

https://nlsbard.doc.gov/


Discssion was held in reference to a complaint 

about the committee sending a letter to the Roc  

Representatives inviting them to contact our 

President if any of the people on their corridors 

would like any assistance that we could provide.  

It appears the objection was that it didn't carry 

the ROC logo 

 

The Secretary will be making a list for the 

members that will identify the members of the 

Vision Impaired Committee on their halls.  This 

will make it easy to deliver information to the 

members. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:20 p.m. 

 

Respectfuly submitted: 

 

    Joan Macholl, Secretary 

 

The committee members were thanked for their 

kind words for the Secretary's husband. 


